
January 13, 2023 

Dear Sponsor of the Fu Hui Education Foundation Bursary, the Fu Hui Foundation for the Six-Day 

Intensives Awards, and the Fu Hui Education Foundation Community Intervention Awards. I am 

writing to thank you so much for the bursary and awards that I have received. 

I am currently enrolled at the University of Toronto in the Master of Social Work -Indigenous Trauma 

and Resiliency Program and am completing year 2 of the program. This program has provided me 

with the opportunity to apply the skills I have learned through an internship assisting with a 

community intervention in British Columbia. The bursary and awards I have received helped cover 

the additional expenses that I have accumulated while achieving my academic and professional goals. 

When I have completed this program, I am interested in focusing on building a private counselling 

practice that provide support for community members to do their healing work.  

Thank you for your generous support. 

Nia:wen,  

Leigh Staats 


